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411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert, P.Q,
September 18, 1962

Dear Mr, Rae,

Thank-you for your letter of August 29, I was pleased to
here that the Windsor Centre shows an interest in the Comet and
Nova Sectlon, and I am enclosing coples of the forms used.

If any members asre 1lnterested in taking part in the "search" part
of this programme, let me know, and I will send more of these
forms. I would also be interested in receiving results of any
observations on the recent comets (Sekl-Lines and Humason), if

any members observed them.

The enclosed forms should explzin the C & N section
fairly well, but Aif there are any problems, please let me know.
As you can see from C & N form #1, members of this section are
asked to make a systemmatic search of selected regions of the
sKy, and if everything 1s normal in areag, negative reports are
made out. Negative reports ae important --- as they may be used
at a later date to debermine Just when a nova or comet appeared

in the region.
Best regards te you and the Centre.

Yours truly,

Gorn [

Jim Low
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